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To All Parents: 
 
    Re: Parent Advisory Board 
 
 Peace of Christ! Earlier this year the Parent Advisory Board was elected at the 
Parent Guild Annual General Meeting. The Parent Advisory Board is made up of 
three parents of sons currently at the school. These three parents will serve in this 
capacity until the election at next year’s Parent Guild Annual General Meeting. The 
Parent Advisory Board is a liaison with the SPHS Board of Directors and they are 
available to assist with questions or concerns that you may have.  
 The Parent Advisory Board does not replace the normal process for 
communication between parents, teachers, staff, administration and the President. 
The school’s Administration is responsible for the normal day-to-day running of St. 
Paul’s High School. However, if there are any issues you feel should be brought to the 
attention of the Board of Directors, then you may contact the Parent Advisory Board. 
Please put your concern in writing, sign the letter and address it to St. Paul’s High 
School, Parent Advisory Board. The school office will see that the Parent Board 
Advisory Members receive the envelope.  
 Should you have any question or concerns, please call me or email me at the 
school.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Booth 
President 
 
 


